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Science week – 11th-18th March 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to tell you about an exciting science week that we have planned for the 
children. We have lots of inspiring activities.  Our big focus for the week is ‘Everyone is a 
Scientist’ and we will be looking at scientists from a range of backgrounds. During the week, 
children will be designing their own investigations, which we would like to share with you at 
the end of the week. 

Home Challenge Poster Competition 
We will be running a special homework poster competition about interesting scientists past 
and present. To enter the competition and be in with the chance of winning an exciting 
science kit, children should: 

 Choose a scientist to research (try to think outside of the box and choose a lesser-
known scientist). 

 Make an A4 poster about the chosen scientist.  

 Make your poster as informative and engaging as possible.  

 
Posters are due in on Friday 18th March and will be displayed as part of our Science Week 
exhibitions.  

Exhibition 
On Friday 18th March we would like to invite you to our Science Week exhibition. Each class 
will present the findings of their investigations and families will be invited to visit their 
children’s classes after school to see these. The classrooms will be open for 20 minutes after 
school, so that you can visit multiple classes.  
 

Dress-up day 
On Friday 18th March the children are also invited to dress up as a scientist (optional). A top 
tip from Miss Banks: Oversized white shirts make excellent lab coats! Science week this year 
coincides with Comic Relief, so feel free to mix and match with Red Nose Day.  
We are all looking forward to a brilliant Science week! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Megan Banks  
Collaboration Science Leader 

mailto:office@eastharptreeprimary.org.uk
http://www.eastharptreeandubley.org.uk/

